« FORTUNE

REVENUE SILVER MINES, INC.

August 11, 2015

Sent via email

Mr. Travis Marshall

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 200

Denver, CO

80202

Re: NOI Application
Liberty Mine Project

We would like to withdraw the replacement NOI for the Liberty Mine Project submitted to your
offices on May 20, 2015.

If you require additional information or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (250) 320-2919 or email: dstoopnikoff@fortuneminerals.com

Best regards,

Dianna Stoopnikoff
Environmental Relationships Manager
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